

## **BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE**



## **COMMUNIQUÉ - 114**

6th March 2019

Dear Residents,

You all would have read Roy's circular about the closure of the road around the Lifestyle Centre and Loerie Lane temporarily reverting to two-way traffic from Monday, 11 March 2019 until more-or-less the end of the year.

If you don't live in Loerie Lane this won't make a much difference to your life. But for those that do live there, this change is going to have a massive impact on their lives and this is a special appeal to the rest of you:

Please be watchful and considerate when driving along Loerie Lane. Allow the Residents easy exits from their garages and at all times drive slowly and carefully along that lane!

Royston and I joined Roy in a walk-about to meet and inform each Loerie Lane Resident personally. What impressed me was their understanding response to this news. I'm sure that you, in your turn will be equally understanding of their situation and heed my appeal!

Hennie du Preez ResCom Chairman